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Bulletin 359

June 24 2022

Dear Stakeholders,

Repairs to Ship to Shore Crane 003

The Port of Port of Spain (PPOS) wishes to advise that our Liebherr Ship to Shore Crane (STS
003) will be removed from service on Sunday 3 July, 2022 and is scheduled to return to
service by Monday 15 August,2022.

These works are necessary to improve the crane’s reliability and performance that will serve
to ensure continued efficient service to our stakeholders.

During this downtime, every effort will be made to limit operational disruption and we will
continue to work with Shipping Lines and Pilots to ensure minimal vessel berthing
interruptions. PPOS regrets any inconvenience that may arise due to these necessary repairs.

Please note that Ship to Shore Cranes 1, 4, and 5 would be available to service vessels.
Additionally, the Port’s Gottwald Mobile Harbour Crane (MHCO002) is also operational and
would be deployed if needed.

We appreciate your patience and aim to ensure efficient communication as the project
progresses. If further clarifications or information is required, please do not hesitate to
contact Patricia Persad E-mail: patriciap@patnt.com at 623-2901 ext. 257 or 686-4141 or
Robert Ramsubhag E-mail: robertr@patnt.com 623-2901 ext. 180 or 678-2684.

Respectfully,
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